Information Technology Planning Council

Notes

February 1, 2006
Attendees:  Nadine Stern, Lynn Braender, Walt Lankford, Felicia Steele, Dawn Willan, James Minogue, Jim Bricker, Russell Jones, Tony Marchetti, Jason Schweitzer, Jeff Kerswill
· Jeff Kerswill presented the IT Yearly Budget.  The presentation included topics such as timeline, communications, infrastructure, media classrooms, and funding sources (among others).  Jeff also demonstrated the budget request system.
· The mid-year report from the Academic Computing Advisor (Felicia) was distributed for the council to review and provide feedback at the next meeting.
· Nadine distributed a recent version of the IT strategic planning and assessment framework.  Will discuss another enduring goal at the next meeting.
· Discussed email spam and filtering.

· Meeting logistics

· February 15 meeting – location will be the Records & Registration conference room in Green Hall
